
April 3, 2014 
 
VIA E-MAIL – lana.myatt@nspower.ca 
 
26872     
 
Ms. Lana Myatt 
Administrative Assistant IV – Regulatory Affairs 
Nova Scotia Power 
1223 Lower Water Street 
Halifax, NS   B3J 3S8 
 
Dear Ms. Myatt: 
 
Re: M05522 – 2014 IRP Assumptions (DSM and Additional Details) 
 
We write further to your e-mail of March 28, 2014 that enclosed Nova Scotia Power’s draft 
Demand Side Management and Demand Response Assumptions. 
 
The Consumer Advocate requests that NSPI provide a derivation of its estimates of the various 
DR option peak reductions and costs. 
 
The Consumer Advocate also notes the significance of the discussions regarding avoided costs 
methodology to occur at the June technical conference. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
William L. Mahody 
Direct:  (902) 429-3547 
bill@mjswm.com 
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